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I.3 March 9, 2009 Form letter from TCI re. Notice of March 26, 2009  
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TCI Renewables 

Suite 102 

381 Rue Notre-Dame Ouest 

 Montréal 

QC, H2Y 1V2 

 

T +1-514-842-1923 

F +1-514-842-7904    

Montreal 
Belfast 
Oxford 

Air Energy TCI Inc is registered at 381 Rue Notre-Dame Ouest, Montreal, QC, Canada  H2Y 1V2 - No4296508 

March 9, 2009 

[FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME], [TITLE] 

[AFFILLIATION] 

[ADDRESS]  

[CITY], [PROVINCE], [POSTAL CODE] 

Dear [FIRST NAME] [LAST NAME]: 

RE: Notice of an Open House for the Environmental Assessment of the 

Proposed Adelaide Wind Farm 

You are invited to an Open House about the proposed Adelaide Wind Farm 

Project.  The proposed Project would produce 72 MW of electricity for Ontario and 

consist of 40 turbines located on private land parcels located to the north and south 

of Highway 402 in the Township of Adelaide Metcalfe.  Air Energy Inc. is the North 

American subsidiary of TCI Renewables Ltd. and part of the TCI Group. The 

company is a leading independent renewable energy business with offices in Great 

Britain, Ireland and Canada, and interests in over 30 wind power projects in these 

countries and the United States.  We are currently developing wind projects to help 

meet the Ontario Government’s commitment to increasing the use of renewable 

energy for generating electricity within the Province. 

As a company we are committed to full consultation with the public and we would like 

to give you the opportunity to learn more about our company and the proposed 

Project.  We have completed our environmental assessment studies and will be 

hosting an Open House from 3:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Thursday March 26, 2009 

at Adelaide-Metcalfe Township Offices, 2340 Egremont Drive, RR#5 Strathroy, 

N7G 3H6.  We would like to invite you to meet members of the Project team who will 

be available to share their knowledge, answer your questions and hopefully provide 

you with a better understanding of the wind energy sector and the Project itself.   

In the meantime, if you have any questions or comments regarding the Project, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at freephone: 1-888-842-1923 or visit our 

website at http://www.tcirenewables.com/ for more information.   



  

 

 

As an important stakeholder, we look forward to your participation in the 

Environmental Assessment process. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Gallagher 
Development Manager 
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I.4 March 22, 2010 TCI/NextEra Letter re. partnership with NextEra 
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